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STATEMENT 

Today, as a matter of urgency, Chairman Corcoran released letters he has sent to House Speaker Kevin McCarthy and Senate Majority Leader Charles E. Schumer. He appeals for their voices against Britain’s bill to abandon the rule of law in N. I. by covering-up decades of British security services collusion with loyalist killers.  If Parliament adopts the legislation, it will mean MI-5, British Army and police personnel will never have to answer for crimes like the Dublin-Monaghan and Omagh bombings, the assassination of lawyers Patrick Finucane and Rosemary Nelson and the murders of more than 1200 civilians, fully one-third of the conflict’s casualties.  The legislation is a threat to Good Friday Agreement (GFA) obligations; Britain’s democratic accountability; and will constitute the single largest number of Europe Convention of Human Rights (ECHR) violations since the code was adopted.  
For more information or questions, please contact John Corcoran at 215-280-3711 or Mike Cummings at 267-766-5028 or 518-606-6083.
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